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If you want YOUR STORY in the HARC Newsletter! You need to 

Write and submit it to the Editor.  What are YOU doing that may interest

Other members? Building new hardware? A taller tower? A new tower?

A new antenna?  Public service activities?

Going on a Dxpedition?  (I can suggest places for you to go.)

Did you work HV0A last week?  Why not?  But no one else in Hawaii 

did either since they were only on for 2 hours when there was no path

on 30 meters to KH6.   Do you need PY0 Trinidade?  There will be a 

NCDXF expedition there in 2010.  

Are you ready when they come on the air?  This is a good time for tower

And antenna work since the Solar Cycle has not really started back up.

And even if you have no interesting story we WANT YOU at the HARC

Meeting and you’re welcome at the breakfast EVERY Tuesday at 7am 

At the Sizzler.  About a dozen of us gather every week to chat, gossip, lie

To each other and have breakfast.  Visitors LOCAL and from out of 

Town are always welcomed.

NEWS FROM THE DAILY DX.  

Former How's DX Editor W9BRD (VA3ZBB), Rod Newkirk,

 had a mini stroke on September 4th and has been in a hospital

ever since.  While in one of the hospitals he also came down with

pneumonia.  Rod has moved to two different hospitals since being

 first admitted and is currently at Saint Vincent Hospital in Ottawa.  

W9BRD was the How's DX editor from 1947 to 1978.  

ALL THE OLD TIMERS WILL REMEMBER HIM!

DXers who wish to send him a get  well note can do so at
the following address: 

Rod Newkirk

471 Melbourne Avenue

Ottawa, 
Ontario K2A 1W4, CANADA.
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ARRL NEWS and VIEWS


Kevin AH6QO Pacific Sect ASM


Bob Schneider AH6J SM


ARRL WebPages





 


Questions regarding QSL cards on O`ahu may be directed to Kevin Bogan, AH6QO at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kevin.bogan@gmail.com" �kevin.bogan@gmail.com�. Pick up your QSL cards at the HARC meeting.





This past year was a banner year for new Amateur Radio licensees. According to ARRL VEC Manager Maria Somma, AB1FM, the FCC issued more than 30,000 new ham radio licenses. "In 2009, the demand for Amateur Radio exam sessions remained elevated and is still running at a higher rate than before the FCC's restructuring of the license requirements in 2007," Somma said. "This high level of exam session activity has produced an elevated influx of new applications, far outpacing recent years." A total of 30,144 new licenses were granted in 2009 -- an increase of almost 7.5 percent from 2008. In 2005, 16,368 new hams joined Amateur Radio's ranks; just five years later, that number had increased by almost 14,000 -- a whopping 84 percent!





73 Bob, Kevin and John 





Our Strength is our Diversity-Join HARC


President's Message


Here we go again


John D. Peters K1ER


President HARC


This is our First meeting in 2010, please try to attend.


News and comments 


Our January Meeting will include elections since the turnout was very low in November and the President was traveling in July and September.


Our HI corporate tax exempt organization fee and filing was completed on time.  We remain a non profit legal entity in Hawaii. 


One year ago the HARC was asked to assist the FCC in the transition from analog to digital TV and our speaker was the resident Engineer in the Honolulu FCC Office, John Raymond, a member of HARC.   Our assistance in helping the public face the problems with the transition was appreciated.   Since we have heard of no problems (and if there were any, it would be on the TV news) the change appears to have been a success.


If you are a Dxer or try to keep a schedule even to the mainland on HF, you’ve probably noticed that the band conditions are not getting better as fast as in previous Solar cycles.  This Cycle is making a very slow start but there have been a few minor sunspots from the new Cycle.  It is a few years slower than the previous several cycles so band conditions remain poor.  Even big antennas don’t cure “NO SIGNALS” from Europe et al.





HARC is doing things for Amateur Radio, by providing the IARU BEACON for Hawaii and a 2 meter repeater. (Both are KH6WO) The Beacon is a TS-50 with a control box which is linked to GPS time and keeps the time exact as well as changing the power 100/10/1 watt.  


Lee Wical KH6BZF and his ARRL VE team  frequently conduct amateur license tests .  In order to be tested candidates MUST call Lee in advance. He won’t have an exam for you otherwise. 


MEMBERSHIP as in MORE!


We need to increase the number of hams and those who want to be hams, both in HARC and in Hawaii. If you know a ham who is not a member or HARC, invite him/her to join. If you know someone who might like ham radio, invite him/her to a meeting so we can sell ham radio. 


Please RENEW NOW  If you don’t know when your Dues for HARC expire, they probably HAVE, so ask me at the meeting or email or phone.   


IF YOU ARE OVER 70 AND YOUR BIRTHDAY IS IN Dec/Jan, your breakfast is on HARC.  We value our senior and experienced members and want your stories. See me BEFORE you go to the cashier or GIVE YOUR RECEIPT TO ME AT THE  MEETING AND I’LL REIMBURSE YOU for breakfast at the meeting.


NO! I do NOT know when the band condx will start to get better (.  If you would like to learn more about the DX Cluster, or internet spots, or propagation software or contest software or logging software or contests: ASK at the meeting. We have experts on everything. Don’t hesitate to bring up the topic. 


The bands ARE OPEN, and they will be getting better.  It is time to tune up your station, put up new antennas, buy a new radio, try a new mode.  AH7C and K1ER worked E44M but the openings are short.


ANY DX or CONTEST or ham topic is welcome.


CQ Magazine now owns WorldRadio which became an “online” magazine.   The most recent issue of CQ has details which we can explain at the meeting.


In November, we postponed the HARC Officer election (i.e. Re-election) so you get to vote in Jan for the HARC Officers and Directors. Any volunteers?


Otherwise we’ll re-elect the current Officers and Dir.


If you have been inactive because you think there is nothing to work at the low point in the Sun Spot cycle, READ, BUILD, PRACTICE MORSE CODE, and get on the air.  The openings are short but there is DX you can work.  Besides the new Sun Spot cycle will start someday soon and you need to be ready.


I joined Logbook of the World (LoTW) when it started but the software was difficult to use and there were few matches for DXCC.  HOWEVER, I just renewed my LoTW certificate (required every decade or so) and reloaded the LoTW software AND FOUND IT MUCH IMPROVED.  The LoTW is now linked to the DXCC database and it is much easier to use.  I took an envelope of QSLs I was planning to mail to ARRL and entered them into LoTW, in addition to all other QSO in my log for which I had not received a QSL.  Nearly instantly the file was added to LoTW and I had a list of MATCHES, meaning the electronic QSL.  I then moved all those confirmed contacts to DXCC and added many to my DXCC scores.  I only have one worked DXCC country now not confirmed.


73 John  HAVE FUN! GET ON THE AIR!
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Calendar of Events


HARC Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Time 0900 Sat  Jan 16th  


Breakfast, ham topics.


Breakfast Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge 


0700 to 0830 Every Tuesday


Gathering of Hams, about a dozen 


KARC  Meeting


Botanical garden in Kaneohe


0930 2nd  Saturday every month


QCWA Honolulu Chapter # 206


 every Tuesday, 0800, SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Officers & Directors of HARC


President John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Vice Pres Dan Greeson  KH6P 486-8879


Treasurer 


Secretary John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Directors: 


Eran Agmon WH6R 395-0341


Bill Kendall KH6OO 949-1228


Tom Seale KH6AAA 486-0880


Lee Wical KH6BZF 247-0587


INTERNET USEFUL SITES


� HYPERLINK http://www.arrl.org ��http://www.arrl.org�


� HYPERLINK http://www.fcc.gov ��http://www.fcc.gov�


� HYPERLINK http://www.qrz.com ��http://www.qrz.com�


� HYPERLINK http://www.pdarrl.org ��http://www.pdarrl.org� 


http://aditl.com/ham/harc.html


� HYPERLINK http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc ��http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc�








FCC Amateur Radio Enforcement Letters for the Period Ending 


NOTE: Issuance by the FCC of a Warning Notice indicates that the FCC has what it believes to be reliable evidence of possible rules infractions and not necessarily that the recipient has violated FCC rules. The FCC has the authority, pursuant to §97.519(d)(2) of the rules to readminister any examination element previously administered by a volunteer examiner. These enforcement letters are representative of recent Advisory Notices, Warning Notices, Notices of Violation and other FCC communications to licensees and others involving possible serious rules violations. Unless otherwise indicated, all letters were signed by Riley Hollingsworth, Special Counsel in the FCC's Enforcement Bureau.








The FCC has appointed a replacement for Riley Holingsworth  who is working hard although not yet a licensed Amateur Radio Operator.





John Peters K1ER had a meeting one year ago with Jonathan Adelstein, Commissioner of the FCC and suggested that Darell Duckworth who was Riley’s assistant would be a good choice as his replacement.  The Commissioner knew nothing about the Amateur Enforcement Branch but promised to “look into it”.





Enforcement letters are found here: � HYPERLINK "http://www.arrl.org/tis/info/HTML/plc/FCC_enforcement/FCC_Enforcement_Letters.html" ��http://www.arrl.org/tis/info/HTML/plc/FCC_enforcement/FCC_Enforcement_Letters.html�





FCC Enforcement Activities and the Electric Utility Industry





Over the past several years, the FCC has been very active in pursuing complaints of harmful interference from power-line or electrical devices. Those cases that involve the Amateur Radio Service are generally addressed cooperatively between the FCC, ARRL, the involved utility company and the Amateur Radio operator. The FCC Part 15 regulations are clear that the manufacturers of unlicensed devices must meet the appropriate conducted- or radiated-emissions requirements and that the operators of those devices are responsible for resolving any harmful interference to radio services that might occur from their use. In the case of any equipment owned or operated by an electric utility system, the operator as defined in Part 15 would generally be the utility company. 





ARRL and the FCC have a cooperative agreement whose first step is for ARRL to try to resolve the interference complaint directly with the involved electric-utility company. If that fails, ARRL helps document the case for the FCC. The Commission then usually sends the utility-company CEO a letter, based on the information in the documented complaint and reasonable efforts to resolve the case directly. This letter advises the utility of its obligations under FCC rules and asks the utility company to correct any interference caused by its equipment. 





ARRL and the FCC agree that voluntary cooperation is better than literally making a federal case out of what can be a local problem, so, to date, thanks in part to the general cooperation of the utility industry in resolving cases of harmful interference that involve their equipment, many interference cases have not required formal FCC enforcement action. However, the number of cases and consistent application of the applicable FCC Part-15 regulations about harmful interference demonstrate that interference is something that must be addressed when it occurs. 








These Members are CURRENT for 2010 or beyond.
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JAN IS A HARC MEETING MONTH!


Mark your calendar -PLEASE ATTEND!


Saturday Jan 16, 2010  0800-1000


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge, on Moanalua Rd


Across the road from 1st HI Bank


Start the New Year with radio.





TREASURER'S REPORT


Balance 	$4,378.22


From Dec 16, 2009 statement





Expenses .


Newsletter print and mail 


HARC Ad in World Radio


Support for Amateur Radio in the Solomon Is (H44)


You may pay dues at any time. We're accepting 2010 now.  


The WorldRadio Subscription (new or renewal) cards are good for CQ items. WorldRadio is now free and part of CQ Magazine.





2010 Member Application Form





New or renewal, same form.  The best way to learn what your new license can mean is to chat with the old timers who've been there.  


Mail a check to HARC.





We want you as a member of HARC.





Name


Callsign


Address


City


State/ZIPCODE





ARRL Member? ( Yes  ( Life ( No.





Dues for 2010 are and remain $15


Mail to:


HARC 


Attn: Treasurer


98-1547 Akaaka Street


Aiea, HI 96701-3051





HARC WANTS YOUR INPUT!





HARC NEEDS YOU!





We need some volunteers for year 2010 in HARC. The work is not hard so volunteer at or before the meeting.





What would YOU like to do in HARC?





I need material for this Newsletter. Do you want me to copy material from the Pacific Division ARRL Newsletter? ARRL Bulletins? Why don't YOU write something and send it?





MEETING TOPICS





We will hear from KEVIN our ARRL ASM.  We will also continue the discussion of 30 m yagi and ACOM 2000A at K1ER, DX, Contesting, BPL, Field Day, Dayton, new SUNSPOT CYCLE and your interests.  Find out about any members under the weather.


If you have any questions about the DXCC Program or LoTW (Logbook of the World) you will find users who can answer them.  You can pick up your KH6 Bureau QSLs.
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